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Cemetery Trustee’s 

Meeting Minutes 

April 14, 2015 

1:00pm 

New Riverside Cemetery Garage 

_________________________________________________________ 

 

Present were the following: Bonnie Burgess, Chairman, Germaine Glidden, 

Timothy MacDonald, John Bishop and Sheri York. 

 

Bonnie Burgess opened the meeting at 1:00pm. 

 

YTD: There are 2 bodies in the vault 

 

Reorganization of the Board: 

 

Germaine Glidden made a motion to keep Bonnie Burgess as the Chairman of 

the Trustee’s and Tim MacDonald seconded the motion. 

 

Austin Perrin the new Cemetery employee came to the meeting to meet the 

Trustee’s. John Bishop was at the meeting and was able to tell Austin some 

of the jobs duties and responsibilities. 

 

Austin will be able to start work on Monday May 4th, 2015. 

 

The Trustees reviewed the minutes from the 2/24/15 and 3/3/15 meetings. 

Germaine made a motion to accept the minutes as read without change, Tim 

seconded the motion. 

 

Sheri gave the Trustee’s the Charter Trust Expenditure Report for their 

review along with the monthly expenditure report. 

 

Germaine stated that her husband Dick fixed the water lines because they 

were still frozen and he charged and balanced the water tank to see if it 

worked. 

 



Germaine also stated that we needed to replace some of the windows in the 

Cemetery garage and that Dick Glidden would be purchasing a water tank for 

the Cemetery and installing it after he found the best price. 

 

Sheri asked the Trustee’s about Aaron Lowell starting work for the 

Cemetery that Friday April 17th for a few weeks before the new employee 

Austin Perrin starts in May. 

 

Bonnie suggested that the lot sales forms needed to be updated and that we 

needed to add to the form that Row F, lots 57 & 58 had been sold. 

 

Meeting adjourned 2:05pm 

 

Next meeting April 28th, 2015 @ 1:00pm at the Cemetery garage 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Sheri York 

Cemetery Liaison 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 


